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May 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear Church Family: 
 
 
The Prime Minister of Jamaica has indicated that starting this weekend, May 16, 2020, churches will be 
permitted to resume inhouse worship services with specific guidelines for physical distancing and 
sanitization. 
 
The Jamaica Union Conference of Seventh-day Adventists (JAMU), has directed that we adhere to these 
protocols and has asked us to use the next two (2) weeks to prepare and make the necessary 
modifications for our members to participate fully in the worship experience. We are particularly 
concerned about the vulnerable – our young and elderly members in our congregation – and we believe 
that it is important to make the necessary preparations for their welfare. As such, we will not restart full 
services in the sanctuary at this time.  
 
We will continue with our online worship services and encourage our members, friends and families to 
join us in worship on Sabbaths via YouTube (Andrews Memorial SDA Church) and on PBC (Channels – 
105/113 on FLOW and 13 on DIGIPLAY). Sunday and Wednesday evening services, as well as Friday 
and Saturday evening Vespers can be accessed on the ZOOM platform with meeting ID # 968 929 501 
 
Should the government guidelines permit, we look forward to having you in the sanctuary shortly. We 
will share details on the resumption of services. Until then, I pray that the Lord will bless you and your 
families. Let us continue to keep each other in prayer. 
 
May the Lord bless and keep you. 
 
 
Pastor Adrian Johnson  
Andrews Memorial District of Churches 
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